



26 January 2016

Samuel White fyi-request-3288-a3e2b48b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Samuel

Official information request: Homophobia in sports

I refer to your official information request dated 9 December 2015 for information relating to homophobia in sports.

The Official Information Act 1982 requires that we advise you of our decision on your request no later than 20 working days after the day we received your request. As you may know, the days between 25 December 2015 and 15 January 2016 inclusive are not considered working days.

It will not be possible to meet the original 20 working day time limit and we are therefore writing to notify you of an extension of the time to make our decision, to 26 February 2016.

This extension is required because consultation necessary to make a decision on your request is such that a proper response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit.

Please note that if you are not satisfied with this response you have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsmen under section 28(3) of the Act.

Yours sincerely

Michael Woodside Manager, Policy



Tel: +64 4 472 8058 Fax: +64 4 471 0813 Ground Floor 86 Customhouse Quay Wellington 6011 PO Box 2251, Wellington 6140